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1. Recommendation

To consider key decisions made by the Joint Committee of the London Boroughs of
Brent, Lewisham and Southwark on 4 July 2018 which will come in to force on 25
July 2018.

2. Background

2.1  The Joint Committee of the London Boroughs of Brent, Lewisham & Southwark
considered the following key decisions on4 July 2018.-

i) Provision for Public Participation
i) Joint IT Committee — Brent, Lewisham, Southwark Update Report

2.2 The notice of decisions made in respect of the report is attached as an
Appendix. Under the provisions of Standing Orders Part IV E 14, members
may call in an executive decision within 7 days. If the report is not called in it
will come into force on 25 July 2018.




Lewisham

NOTICE OF DECISIONS MADE AT

THE JOINT COMMITTEE (Brent, Lewisham and
Southwark)

The Joint Committee of the London Boroughs of Brent, Lewisham &
Southwark made the following decision on 4 July 2018. This Decision will
become effective on 25 July 2018 unless called in by the Overview & Scrutiny
Business Panel on 24 July 2018.

1. Provision for Public Participation

Having considered an officer report, the Joint Committee of the London Boroughs
of Brent, Lewisham & Southwark agreed that:
I.  the report be noted

2. Joint IT Committee — Brent, Lewisham & Southwark

Having considered an officer report, the Joint Committee of the London Boroughs
of Brent, Lewisham & Southwark agreed:

i. to note the contents of the performance pack attached as appendix one to
the report; and

ii. to note the updates provided and action being taken in respect of
performance issues and service; Southwark Transition (Phase 2); shared
service restructure; other projects (including roll-out of laptops in Brent and
telephony in Southwark) and procurements as detailed within section 3 of the
report;

Carolyn Downs
Chief Executive, London Borough of Brent
5 July 2018



